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Washington, DC; January 20, 2021—Investment Company Institute President and CEO Eric J. Pan

issued the following statement after Joe Biden and Kamala Harris were sworn in as president and vice

president of the United States:

“On behalf of ICI and the regulated fund industry, we congratulate President Joe Biden and Vice

President Kamala Harris on taking the oath of office. We wholeheartedly support President Biden’s

remarks today about the importance of the country overcoming its differences and coming together.

“We look forward to working with the Biden-Harris administration on the critical issues facing funds and

the 100 million US shareholders they serve.”
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